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Wednesday 22nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

A few reminders regarding our trip to PGL Caythorpe Court. The trip will 

commence on Sunday 11th June 2023 (the children will need to be at school from 

1:30pm in order for a 2:00pm departure) and we will return on Wednesday 14th 

June 2023. 

 

The total cost of the trip is £300. The remaining balance of £220 will need to be 

paid by Thursday 13th April on the school Gateway. 

 

The children will need to take a pillow and a sleeping bag to PGL. Alternatively, 

bedding can be provided by PGL. This is at an extra cost of £15.50 per child. 

Please email shawkins@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk if you would like to order bedding 

from PGL by Thursday 2nd March. This will then be added to the school Gateway 

for you to pay for. 

 

We will be having a Teams meeting regarding our trip to PGL on Tuesday 16th May 

at 4pm. The meeting will be about what the children need to take with them and 

what the children will be doing while they are there. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Miss Hawkins, Mr Ogle, Mr Worrall and Mrs Glover 
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